CITY OF HAMILTON NOTICE OF MOTION

General Issues Committee: April 18, 2018

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR T. JACKSON.....

Funding to Backfill an Administrative Staff Position in Ward 6

WHEREAS, the 2018 Ward budgets do not reflect funding required to backfill for administrative staff collecting Short Term Disability benefits; and,

WHEREAS, Ward 6 is being faced with the requirement to backfill an administrative staff position for a temporary, but extended length of time during 2018.

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED:

That funding from the General Legislative Budget (300100), to an upset limit of \$13,000, be approved to backfill the administrative staff position in Ward 6 during a temporary, short-term Disability absence in 2018.